
The Australian Association of Mathematics Teachers (AAMT) is pleased to offer a 
unique opportunity for Australian mathematics educators to undertake professional 
exchange with their peers in Singapore.  The first exchange will take place from 7 to 
14 April 2019, with a study tour for Australian participants to Singapore. 

Singapore Australia Maths Teacher  
Exchange – Study Tour to Singapore

7 April Fly to Singapore

8 April Workshops at the National Institute of Education: 
�� Maths Education in Singapore
�� Creative Teaching in Algebra
�� Maths in the Real World Context

Welcome Dinner

9 April Workshops at the Academy of Singapore Teachers:
�� The Singapore Curriculum 
�� Professional Development in Singapore
�� Teaching Practices, Pedagogies and  

Strategies 

Optional leisure activity 

10–12 April School placement 

Participants are partnered with a buddy teacher in a 
Singapore secondary school for immersion in local 
teaching practice and professional exchange with  
the school mathematics faculty. 

12 April Closing dinner and night safari

13 April Workshop: 
��  Reflections, Learnings and Implications for 

Teaching in Australia

Optional visits to local sights

14 April Return flight

Bookings
To find out more informa-
tion or book a place on the 
study tour please contact 
Helen or Mary at AAMT.

e: office@aamt.edu.au 
t: (08) 8363 0288 

Costs 
The cost of participation 
is $2200 including hotel 
and breakfast, workshops, 
transport for arranged 
activities and organised 
dinners. Participants will 
need to arrange their own 
flights, and manage gener-
al expenses such as MRT 
transport, lunch and dinner 
(if not in the program) and 
sightseeing tickets (except 
the Friday safari). 


